
 

LOCAL MANAGEMENT PROPOSES NEW START 

TIMES 
 

Representatives from the APWU Local Union (Camp, Schweiker, 

Lukomski, & Dever) met today with management reps (Faber & Hunt) 

to discuss the rumors that have been flying around on staffing at the 

NDC. There was not much concrete information being offered by 

management. Basically, all we know for sure is that they are proposing 

that the Clerk Craft tour hours will be aligned as follows: 

 

Tour 2 start times of 6 AM and 830 AM. 

Tour 3 start time of 1230 PM. 

Tour 1 start time of 830 PM. 

 

The specific days off, duty assignments, number of positions, effective 

dates, etc. are all very much up in the air at the moment. 

Management is again relying on a tool which tells them how many 

people we are entitled to, supposedly based on revenue.  We will 

continue to meet and discuss these plans and will certainly ensure that 

the CBA is followed. It is far too early, based on the limited information 

provided, to know exactly how this will affect FTR and PSE clerks, 

including unassigned regulars. Future updates will be put out as soon 

as we learn new, factual information. In the interim, it would be best if 

we all try to avoid buying into the misinformation that has been 

floating around the rumor mill for the past few weeks. If you have any 

questions on this matter, please feel free to ask for a steward. 
 

In Solidarity, 

Chuck Camp   

 

  

 

MORE  

CHANGES 

COMING!!! 
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